
 
 

Lewisham Cyclists Meeting Agenda 
Dog and Bell Public House 

Prince St 
Deptford 
SE8 3JD 

Wednesday 16th January 2013 6.30 pm 
 
1. Present: Roy Volume, John Philips, Tim Collingridge, Ian Welsby, Jane Davis, Tom 

Ward, Mark Gillett. 
 
2. Apologies: Roger Stocker 
 
3. Minutes of last meeting: Not available.  Will be presented at next meeting. 
 
4.    CS5:  we agreed we will send TfL our views on this and ask how much money is to 

be spent on the 0 .7 km of cycle path they have promised Lewisham.  We will suggest 
this could be better spent on improving links to already existing  LCN routes in 
Lewisham.      Action Jane 

  
4.    Courthill Rd Consultation: This is now finished and TfL's report on it published.  We 
will send another letter to TfL with our views on the consultation report and  reiterating our 
view re the best option being a green light complete pedestrian phase and the apparent 
mix up with our original response. Jane action 
  
5.Elephant and Castle North Roundabout Transport & Movement Forum: Jane informed 
the meeting of this meeting to discuss the development of this key area.  

 
6. Deal's Gateway: Still no response from TfL.  Will contact Rebecca Page directly. 
Action: Jane. 

 
 
7. South Bermondsey Cycle routes including Trundley's Rd junction update. 
Ian showed us his footage so far.  He doesn't feel we have enough evidence yet to support 
our case for improving this junction and wants to do some more filming. We  will do this 
filming in late February. Action: Tim, Jane, Ian plus interested members to be 
informed on elist. 
 
8. Rides : Programme is building up.  Anyone can lead a ride if they are a member of LCC 
 
9. Website:  Tom assured us there will be no problems similar to those we had with 
accessing previous website when our coordinator withdrew from the group, as as we own 
domain name under LCC.  
  
10. A.O.B 
10.1: LOAN Bikes:  There is still one bike we have been unable to find. The individual who 
we were informed was in possession of it, has not replied to any of our queries, even 
though it seems quite clear they must be aware we have been trying to contact them. 
Unfortunately, as that bike was loaned on trust and no written, signed document recording 
the loan exists, we have no choice but to write it off.    



10.2 Deptford High St:  Roy queried the plans for one way traffic at the bottom of Deptford 
High St. and asked whether Lewisham Council were committed to permeability principles 
here, for cyclists.  We will email to ask. Action: Jane 
 
Meeting closed 8.15pm 
 
 
 
 


